
You are invited to join a Distance Learning and Telemedicine (DLT) program 
Grant Webinar hosted by the Nevada USDA Rural Development office.   

The DLT Program assists rural communities utilize the unique capabilities 
of telecommunications to connect to each other and to the  
world, overcoming the effects of remoteness and low population 
density. General Field Representative, Robert Machado, will be 
providing information on the application process for the upcoming 
funding round.  

April 8th, 2021 

1:00 PM -2:00 PDT 

Click to Join this Live Teams Event 

  For Questions contact: 
Kelly Clark 
1.775.443.4768 
Kelly.Clark2@usda.gov 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender. 
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https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDM1MWZiZGUtNjY1Mi00MjlhLTgyY2MtOGNlNTFjNDJkYmE3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22ed5b36e7-01ee-4ebc-867e-e03cfa0d4697%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225e027876-4d0f-48db-8f63-dcd8afb7c4b0%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d

